
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/23/2014 1:22:26 PM 
To: robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Checking 

Sheesh ~ such a long honeymoon! :) 
Thanks for letting me know. 

Original Message 
From: Pocta. Robert M. fmailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Sunday, February 23,2014 01:08 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Checking 

Laura, 
I'm back in the office on Monday and Nat returns on Thursday Feb. 27. After Nat returns, we'll discuss PSEP 
update and give you a call. 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 9:41 AM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: Checking 

Does Nat return Monday? 

Still hoping we can talk settlement for PSEP update ... 
You said he was lead, right? 

Thanks 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0264169 

mailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com

